









St Ultan's School Newsletter



DECEMBER 2022

MERRY Christmas



St. Ultan's School DECEMBER 2022



NOTICE BOARD

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Hello Everyone,

We have been very busy here in St. Ultan's making big plans for Christmas. There is huge excitement in every classroom preparing Christmas performances, putting up decorations and making beautiful Christmas artwork. Please keep an eye on the website gallery for pictures of all the Christmas excitement.

We are looking forward to seeing you on the 15th for the Christmas show, and would like to wish all of our families a very happy Christmas and New Year.

Kind Regards, Jean Cunningham.







CHRISTMAS SHOW

We are delighted to welcome parents/family members back into our school for the annual Christmas show at Ilam on Thursday 15th of December. We have very limited space in our school hall so we respectfully ask that a maximum of two family members per student would attend, in order to allow space for all students to be represented.

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY - €2 per student

We are organising a Christmas Jumper Day on Wednesday 21st of December to raise some much needed funds for our Parent's Association who are dedicated to the wellbeing of our whole school community. Please continue to check our newsletter for details of upcoming PA meetings and events.

JULY PROVISION

We are not in a position to offer school-based July Provision next summer (July 2023). We would like to inform parents/guardians now, to give time to source a tutor. Home-based July provision can still be accessed by those who qualify.

SEESAW

We are still using Seesaw as a platform for learning and communication. Classes often post pictures and updates on Seesaw that you might be interested in seeing. Please contact your child's teacher if you are having difficulty accessing Seesaw.

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

I. Thursday 15th December:

Christmas Show in the Hall, 11am-1pm

All parents are welcome to attend.

2. Wednesday 21st December:

Christmas Jumper Day - Please bring

€2 to support our Parents Association

3. Wednesday 21st December:

School closes at 12pm for our Christmas Holidays

4. Thursday 5th January '23:

School reopens as usual @8:50am

5. Friday 13th January '23:

School is closed for staff training

St. Ultan's School



SCHOOL NEWS

RSE AND STAY SAFE

Our R.S.E. curriculum is almost completed for Senior pupils..
Our Stay Safe programme for Junior students starts in January 2023.
Information letters will be sent home soon by your child's teacher.
Should you need to discuss any of the above further, please contact the class teacher by email.

CHRISTMAS OUTINGS

We are all very excited for the many festive trips and outings planned between now and Christmas, including pantomimes, café trips, hot chocolate, breakfast, Christmas shopping, Solstice Centre amongst others. Please ensure students bring a coat and wrap up warm each day as the weather continues to get colder





Senior Sports

Friday sports is up and running again for our Senior students. Thank you to Mr. O'Brien, Mr. O'Reilly and our SNAs for facilitating this.

Junior Sports

Many thanks to Meath Sports
Partnership who hosted a
football day for our junior
students in Claremont. We are
looking forward to seeing you
all again soon.

Athletics

Huge Congratulations to our Girls
Athletics team who came in 3rd
Place during a competition in
October. We are all very proud of
you. Huge thanks to Mr. O'Brien and
our SNAs for facilitating the
training every week and bringing the
teams to the competition.

CHRISTMAS SCHEDULE

Thursday 15th December:

Christmas show IIam – Ipm

Friday 16th December:

Christmas Surprise

Tuesday 20th December:

School Christmas Disco

Wednesday 21st December

Christmas Jumper Day – Please bring €2
 School finishes at 12pm for Holidays

CONTACTING US

Please remember the school office and phone line is often very busy. If you have a non-urgent query, please contact the class teacher first by email:

Primrose:

e.clarke@stultansnavan.com

Bluebell:

p.curtis@stultansnavan.com

Tulip:

e.farnan@stultansnavan.com

Daffodil:

c.mcmahon@stultansnavan.com

Class 5:

a.feehan@stultansnavan.com

Class 6:

s.andrews@stultansnavan.com

Senior 1:

s.qillen@stultansnavan.com

Senior 2:

f.sweeney@stultansnavan.com

Senior 3A:

m.oreilly@stultansnavan.com

Senior 3B:

k.smith@stultansnavan.com

Senior 4:

e.mcmanus@stultansnavan.com

Senior 5:

c.walsh@stultansnavan.com

Senior 6:

d.obrien@stultansnavan.com